
 
June 5, 2013 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Gulf Breeze Elementary – GB United Methodist/Winshape Community Camp 
Gulf Breeze High – USA Wrestling/camp and fundraiser 
Holley Navarre Intermediate – Navarre Academy of Dance Arts/ballet class 
Milton High – First Baptist Church Milton/Baccalaureate 
Milton High – Victory Performing Arts/dance recital 
Pace High – Grifol Tennis Program/Tennis Camp 
West Navarre Intermediate – Navarre Academy of Dance Arts/rehearsal and recital 
 
 
 
 
 


